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            23/04/2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am pleased to announce that we have received the Ofsted report from our inspection which took place on 

Tuesday 12th and Wednesday 13th March.  It is with great pleasure and immense pride that I can now inform 

you that Rode Heath Primary School has been graded as an Outstanding school in all areas. 

 

 
 

“Pupils are extremely happy in school. They never want to miss a day.” 

 

“Pupils’ behaviour is exemplary in lessons and at playtimes. They strive to live up to the school’s values 

of fairness, resilience, teamwork and curiosity.” 

 

“The school has carefully constructed a highly ambitious curriculum. It enables pupils to flourish.” 

 

“Highly trained staff deliver the curriculum with expertise and enthusiasm.” 

 

“Pupils’ behaviour is exceptional. They learn without distraction.” 

 
Please take the time to read the report in its entirety as the quotes above are only a small snapshot.  As I 

mentioned in my most recent newsletter, I would like to say a huge thank you to all of you who supported us 

through our Ofsted inspection and I am so proud of how the children conducted themselves during the visit.  We 

are also very fortunate to have such a dedicated and committed group of professionals who put the needs of the 

children at the forefront and are constantly striving to push the school forward.   

 

Kind regards, 

John Frankland 

http://www.artscouncil.org.uk/artsmark/
mailto:admin@rodeheath.cheshire.sch.uk

